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PO Box 201800 1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian, 
 Stu Kirkpatrick, MSL Geographic Information  
  
Date: November 25, 2015  
 
Re: Recommendation for approval of the Montana Land Information Act 
 FY 2014-2015 Legislative Report 
 
 
As required by the Montana Land Information Act, 90-1-404 (l), Montana Code 
Annotated, the State Library submits for approval the Montana Land Information Act FY 
2014-2015 Legislative Report.  This report represents the opportunities and challenges 
before the GIS Community over the past biennium and calls attention to the current 
concern regarding the lack of sustainable funding necessary to support the current level 
of work in the future.   
 
Upon approval this report will be submitted to the Legislative Services Division. 
 
 
 
 


